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Tracey Gillett

From: Bec Brewer 
Sent: Wednesday, 18 June 2025 12:08 PM
To: enquiry@panels.planningpanels.nsw.gov.au
Subject: Re: Notice of Panel Meeting - Southern Regional Planning Panel - PPSSTH-469 - WAGGA WAGGA - DA24/0452

Hi, 
 
Can I please submit this information to the panel.  
 
There appears to be several discrepancies with the "decommissioning" of this proposal.  
 
Page 19 if the SSE 28/10/24 states "it is the intention to return the land to agricultural use following decommissioning in 40 years."  
 

Page 8 in the full panel report states the lifespan of 30 years after which the facility may be upgraded with new technology or will be decommissioned 
 
 






